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Senator Dilan recently joined Friends of Bushwick Inlet Park to call on

City Hall to fulfill its open space commitments made during the 2005

rezoning process.

As areas of Senate District 18, including Bushwick, Cypress Hills and

East New York, are being targeted for rezoning, it is important that

commitments to develop greenspaces are kept.

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Friends-of-Bushwick-Inlet-Park/62106567605

